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Dear Department of Transport,

The latest discoveries at Stonehenge make it more important than ever that this globally
important site be preserved with as much care as possible. This in turn clearly rules out the
proposed new roadworks there. There is no need to elaborate further.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Bradley

Dr Simon Bradley FSA
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